P.O. BOX 1688
MADISON, WISCONSIN
58701-1688
February 7, 2012

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

THIEF JUSTICE SHIRLET'S, ABRAHAMSON

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST MADISON, WI 53702 (608) 266-1885 FAX: (608) 261-8299

Dr. Robert Meyer, President Wisconsin Indianhead Technical College 505 Pine Ridge Dr. Shell Lake, WI 54871

Dear Dr. Meyer:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Shirley S. Abrahamson

llansa

ee: All justices

Julie Rich

P.O. BOX 1888
MADISON, WISCONSIN
58701-1688
February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST MADISON, WI 53702 (608) 266-1885 FAX; (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

Dr. Lee Rasch, President Western Technical College 400 Seventh St. North La Crosse, WI 54601

Dear Dr. Rasch:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Shirley S Abrahameor

cc: All justices

Julie Rich

P.O. BOX 1688 MADISON, WISCONSIN 58701-1688

February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST MADISON, WI 53702 (608) 266 1885 FAX: (608) 261 8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

Dr. Barbara Prindiville, President Waukesha County Technical College 800 Main St. Pewaukee, WI 53072

Dear Dr. Prindiville:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Stricky & Abrohamen

ce: All justices

Julie Rich

> P.O. BOX 1688 MADISON, WISCONSIN 58701-1688

February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST MADISON, WI 53702 (608) 266-(885) FAX: (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

> Dr. Duane Ford, President Southwest Wisconsin Technical College 1800 Bronson Blvd. Fennimore, WI 53809

Dear Dr. Ford:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

All justices cc:

Julie Rich

P.O. BOX 1088 MADISON, WISCONSUN 58701-1988 February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702

(608) 266-1885

FAX: (608) 261-8799

CHAMBERS OF

CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

Dr. H. Jeffrey Rafn, President Northeast Wisconsin Technical College 2740 West Mason St., P.O. Box 19042 Green Bay, WI 54307-9042

Dear Dr. Rafn:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

All justices cc:

Julie Rich

p.o. box 1888 madison, wisconsin 58701-1688 February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702 (608) 266-1885

FAX: (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

> Dr. Lori Weyers, President Northcentral Technical College 1000 W. Campus Dr. Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Dr. Weyers:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a fawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Shirley 🎖 Abrahamson

ce: All justices

Julie Rich

p.o. box 1688 madison, wisconsin 58701-1688 February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702

16081 266 1885

FAX: (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

Ms. Elizabeth Burmaster, President

Nicolet College

5364 College Dr.

Rhinelander, WI 54501

Dear Ms. Burmaster:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Shirley S. Abrahamson

cc: All justices

Julie Rich

P.O. BOX 1688
MADISON, WISCONSIN
58701-1688
February 7, 2012

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

i coi uai

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST MADISON, WI 53702 (608) 266-1885 FAX: (608) 261-8299

Dr. Sheila Ruhland, President Moraine Park Technical College 235 N. National Ave. Fond du Lac, WI 54936-1940

Dear Dr. Ruhland:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Thirley S. Abrahamson

cc: All justices

Julie Rich

> P.O. BOX 1688 MADISON, WISCONSIN 58701-1688 February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702

(608) 266-1885

FAX: (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF

CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY'S, ABRAHAMSON

Dr. Michael Burke, President Milwaukee Area Technical College 700 W. State St. Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Dr. Burke:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Shirley S. Abrahamson

All justices cc: Julie Rich

P.O. BOX 1688
MADISON, WISCONSIN
59701-1688
February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702

(608) 266-1885

FAX: (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

Dr. Susan Budjac, President Mid-State Technical College 500 32nd St. North Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54494

Dear Dr. Budjac:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Tiirley S. Abrahamson

ce: All justices

Julie Rich

p.o. box 1688 MADISON, WISCONSIN 58701-1688 February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702

(608) 266 (885

FAX: (608) 261 8799

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

> Ms. Bettsey Barhorst, President Madison College 3550 Anderson St.

Dear Ms. Barhorst:

Madison, WI 53704

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Shirley S. Abrahamson

ce: All justices
Julie Rich

P.O. BOX 1688 MADISON, WISCONSIN 58701-1688

February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST MADISON, WI 53702 (608) 266-1885 FAX: (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

> Dr. Michael Lanser, President Lakeshore Technical College 1290 North Ave. Cleveland, WI 53015

Dear Dr. Lanser:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Skirley S Abrahamson

ce: All justices

Julie Rich

p.o. box 1688
MADISON, WISCONSIN
58701-1688
February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702

(608) 266 (885

FAX: (608) 261 8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

Mr. Bryan Albrecht, President Gateway Technical College 3520-30th Ave. Kenosha, WI 53144

Dear Mr. Albrecht:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Shirley S. Abrahamson

ce: All justices

Julie Rich

P.O. BOX 1688
MADISON, WISCONSIN
58701-1688
February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702

(608) 266-1885

FAX: (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

Dr. Susan May, President

Fox Valley Technical College 1825 N. Bluemound Drive, P.O. Box 2277 Appleton, WI 54912-2277

Dear Dr. May:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Tiirley S. Abrahamson

ce: All justices

Julie Rich

e.o. box 1688
Madison, Wisconsin
58701-1688
February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702

(608) 266-1885

FAX: (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

Mr. Bruce Barker, President Chippewa Valley Technical College 620 W. Clairemont Ave. Eau Claire, WI 54701

Dear Mr. Barker:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

Hook forward to your response.

Sincerely.

Shirley S. Abrahamson

ce: All justices

Julie Rich

> р.о. вох 1688 марізон, wisconsin 58701-1688 February 7, 2012

STATE CAPITOL, 16 EAST

MADISON, WI 53702

1608) 266-1885

FAX: (608) 261-8299

CHAMBERS OF CHIEF JUSTICE SHIRLEY S. ABRAHAMSON

Dr. Thomas Eckert, President Blackhawk Technical College 1740 State Hwy 14

Janesville, WI 53545

Dear Dr. Eckert:

I am writing in connection with the court's consideration of the need of indigents for legal assistance in civil matters. For more information about the court's consideration of this issue, you may look at Rule Petition #10-08 on our website at http://wicourts.gov/scrules/1008.htm.

In addition to providing counsel for the indigent, the judicial and legal system can further help indigents by providing them with knowledgeable, trained non-lawyers. Of course, non-lawyers cannot practice law, but with proper training and supervision they can provide valuable assistance to those who cannot afford a lawyer. The technical college system, with its many campuses and programs, has numerous internship programs. These programs perform vital public services and provide significant educational experiences for your students.

I would be interested in meeting with you or your designee, in person or by telephone, to discuss the possibilities of placing student interns in the court and legal system in the communities in which the campuses reside. We have some experience with such internship programs and would be interested in expanding these programs with you. I have sent a similar letter to the University of Wisconsin System and to the Wisconsin Association of Independent Colleges and Universities. Perhaps there are opportunities for cooperative efforts between these institutions and the technical colleges.

If I am not communicating with the proper office, I would appreciate your advising me and forwarding this letter to the proper person.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Shirley S. Abrahamson

ce: All justices
Julie Rich